
Sister Yolanda Buckley has been a member of the Garden of Grace 

Community Church (formerly Gethsemane Memorial Church) for 

seventeen years.   

 

During her youth and adolescent years, she has been a member of a few 

churches with her parents:  Eastside Church of God in Christ (Okmulgee, 

OK); Open Door Church of God in Christ (currently, Abounding Grace 

C.O.G.I.C.) (Memphis, TN);  Langston Church of God in Christ 

(Langston, OK). 

 

Sister Buckley spent her high school years between Coyle High School 

and Guthrie High School, and awarded her diploma in the year 1993.  

She earned her Bachelors degree in Early Childhood Education from  

Langston University, in 1997.  She has been an Early Childhood Teacher 

in the OKC Public Schools since the fall season of 1998. 
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